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Subject: FW: Save Ginter's and Forest for the World

-----Original Message-
From: Marlene Pauls  
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 3:48 PM 
To: Mayor and Council <mayorandcouncil@princegeorge.ca>; cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Save Ginter's and Forest for the World 

Dear Mayor Councillors and City Clerk 

Please consider how important Ginter’s green and Forest for the World are to the people of Prince George. Prince 
Georgians walk, visit and share their day with passing dog walkers and other walkers. It is in fact a wealth of mental 
health trails for all as we exercise and enjoy the antics of dogs and children. People need these trails. Surely, there 
are areas to develop that will not impact this Prince George jewel. 

Sincerely 
Marlene Pauls 
1274 Carney St 

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize 
and trust the sender and know the content is safe. 
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